Education Board
Plans Conference

In Anchorage

The State Board of Education
will meet in Anchorage on Jan-
uary 24. The meeting will be
held in the After Deck Room of
the Cdptain Cook Hotel beginn-
ing at 9:30 a.m.

The native representatives that
were recently invited to attend
the Sitka conference have receiv-
ed special invitations to meet
with the members of the State
Board of Education to discuss
regional high s¢hool plans. Other
topics related to elementary and
secondary education in rural
Alaska will also be discussed.

Serving on the State Board of
Education are Dr. Walter Sobo-
leff, Juneau; Mr. George E. Smith
Palmer; Mrs. Janet Borgen, Ket-
chikan; Mrs. Doris Wilke, Nome;
Mrs. Lulu Young, Fort Yukon;
Mr. Ralph Bailey, Fairbanks; and
Mr. Frank Reed, Sr., Anchorage.

Persons desiring to present
materials or appear before the
Board should contact the Com-
missioner of Education, Pouch
F, Juneau. All persons interested
in State School Board activities
are encouraged to attend.



